# **SASHA**

# Sacramento Area Speech and Hearing Association

## Dear Colleagues,

The SASHA board would like to thank you for your continued support over the last year and for helping make our first ever virtual conference such a success. We will continue to do our best to pivot with current conditions and provide informative continuing education events for professionals in the field of speech language pathology, whether that be in person events or webinars.

Over this past year, SASHA has made a few exciting changes, including the ability to submit registration forms online and offering Venmo as a payment option. We will continue to accept mail-in registration forms, as well as checks and cash as forms of payment. SASHA will also continue to use our website and newsletter to keep you up to date with information about upcoming workshops and any other important SASHA information. Handouts for upcoming workshops will be available on the website prior to the event. Our membership will also remain FREE! Just fill out the form on the website under the 'Membership' tab.

### SASHA will be sponsoring the following conferences:

April 16, 2021: J. Scott Yarus, PhD, CCC-SLP, BCS-F, F-ASHA, **School-Age Stuttering: A Practical Approach**, Virtual Live Event, via Zoom.

Fall Conference: TBA (Check back on the SASHA website under the 'Events' tab to find out more information as this time of year approaches.)

### 2020-2021 Board members:

CO-PRESIDENTS: Christina Garcia and Hillary Hyske

PRESIDENT ELECT:

TREASURER: Lori Bormann SECRETARY: Danielle Anderson CEU ADVISOR: Valerie Myers

SACRAMENTO STATE AND VENDOR LIAISON: Margaret Addicott

SASHA is always welcoming new members and is currently in need of a president elect. If you are interested in becoming a member or you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at <a href="mailto:info@sacasha.org">info@sacasha.org</a> or visit our website <a href="www.sacasha.org">www.sacasha.org</a> under the 'Contact' tab. Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you at the next conference.

Sincerely,

Christina Garcia and Hillary Hyske SASHA Co- Presidents 2020-2021